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April   

Monday 17th  Training Day  

Tuesday 18th  Children back to school  

Thursday 20th  Rugby sessions- whole school 

Tuesday 25th PTA meeting  

Wednesday 26th Reading café- School hall 2:30pm (All 
welcome)  

Thursday 27th Rugby sessions- whole school 

May  

Thursday 4th  Rugby sessions- whole school 

Friday 5th  His Majesty King Charles III Coronation 
Celebration 

Monday 8th  National Bank Holiday To mark the 
coronation of His Majesty King Charles III  

Tuesday 9th  Year 5 Playground games training  

May 10-12th  Year 6 Cardiff Trip  

Thursday 11th Rugby sessions- whole school 

Friday 19th Know your Church workshop 

Friday 26th  Children Break up for half term- non- uniform  

June  

Monday 5th Children back to School  

Monday 12-16th Book Week 

Tuesday 13th  Governors Meeting  

Wednesday 14th  Reading café- School hall 2:30pm (All 
welcome) 

Wednesday 28th-
Friday 30th 

Year 6 Maelor transition days 

July  

Wednesday 5th Sports Day 

Monday 17th- 
Wednesday 19th  

Year 4 and 5 Pentre-Llyn trip  

 Year 6 Leavers Service date TBC  

Thursday 20th Children break up for summer holiday  

We can’t believe how fast this term has gone! 

The children have completed some excellent 

learning through the topic of ‘A Wonderful 

World’.  

We look forward to next term with work based 

on King Charles III Coronation and work based 

on the theme ‘What is above your head and 

under your feet’. During our ‘EPIC’ week we will 

create enquiry questions to investigate.  

 

The St Chad’s team would like to wish you all a 

Happy Easter and hope you have a lovely 

holiday.  

Looking at the content of this week’s newsletter, 

we all deserve a well earnt break!  

 
 

 

Bingo! 

What a fantastic event! Our first St Chad’s Bingo! The hall 

was packed and everyone had a brilliant time! Thank you 

for all of your support and kind donations, and a special 

thank you to Miss Townsend. We raised £600!  

 

 

Our Celebration Assembly  
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Farewell to Mrs Owen.  

It was Mrs Owen’s last day today. We presented 

her with some lovely gifts and Mrs Owen had 

created a beautiful poem for us all.  

We wish her lots of luck in her new role as a 

probation officer!  
 

 

Training Days for 2023-24  

Updated on the website  

Friday 1st September 2023  

Monday 4th September 2023  

Friday 22nd December 2023  

Monday 8th January 2024  

Monday 8th April 2024  

Friday 28th June 2024 

Crowns for the Coronation   

If you have any spare days over the Easter Holidays 

you can start your Crown art project. Children will 

take part in a crown parade on the Friday 5th May as 

part of our Coronation celebrations.  

 

For the first four weeks of the summer term 

all the children will be taking part in Rugby 

sessions hosted by Wrexham Rugby Club. 

Thank you to Mr Tristan Owen for the 

recommendation!  

Please can all children (including Nursery and 

EE)  bring in their full P.E kit after the holiday.  

 

A white T-shirt, Navy blue/ black shorts/ 

joggers and trainers.  
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African Drumming Workshop  
What an exciting day!  We had an expressive arts day hosted by Nic from Primary Workshops.  The day started off 

with an assemebly followed by workshops for each class. At the end of the day the children (and teachers!) 

performed for parents.  

         
Our PTA needs you! 

 
We have had some amazing social events this year 

and raised lots of money for resources for your 

children. Please come to our PTA meeting on 

Tuesday 25th April to share ideas and plan future 

events.  

A surprise landing!  

It’s not every day a hot-air balloon lands next door to 

the school.  
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Forest School      

Please bring in full forest school kits.  
Class 1 (Nursery & Reception) Monday AM 

Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Friday PM  

Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Thursday PM  

Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Tuesday PM 

  

Forest School will start back the first week  

Please can Nursery and Reception bring in their 

kits on Friday 21st.  

Father Jeremy welcomed us all into St Chad’s Church on 

Thursday for a Palm Sunday Service.  

Thank you for all that attended. Everyone received a 

palm cross to mark the occasion. 

 
 

Free School Meals   

As mentioned in a recent email, Universal Primary 

Free School Meals will be rolled out to all year 1 and 2 

pupils after Easter.  

 

Please continue to pre-order on Parent Pay. This really 

helps your child's school because teachers aren't 

spending time taking orders. It also means your child 

gets their first choice of meal and helps us reduce 

waste. 

Claire Dare from UK Parliament came in to do an 

assembly with Years 3-6.  

Claire explained how the UK parliament works and 

the children had a go at passing their own law!  

  

Easter Hunt 

This afternoon the children got into groups to 

complete a quiz to find out where the Easter Eggs 

were stashed in school! 
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